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A View From The Chair 

 

To the Great Lions of MD-7, 

Thank you so much for your service to your communities and 

our state!  Because of your dedication to serving others, Lions 

Clubs provided service to over 37 million people during the 

past year.  What a magnificent start for our goal of 1200 million 

people to be served for our Centennial Celebration in 2017. 

There are many hours spent "behind the scenes" in service you 

do for Lions in addition to all that others see and hear.  Please 

let our State Newsletter/PR Chair Myrna McGee 

(mmcgee610@cox.net) know what you are doing whether you 

take time to write a small article or just send a snap shot with 

the information about the event.   

Your work is greatly appreciated. 

 Our next Council of Governors meeting will be Oct 23 in Heber 

Springs at the District 7-O Convention.  I would appreciate all 

DGs and VDGs to attend along with State Chairs.  Hal Griffin, 

our Regional GMT, has requested to come visit our state.  We 

will meet with him an hour before 

our regular meeting at 4. 

 Please let me know if there is 

anything I can do to help achieve 

your District Governors and local 

clubs goals.  

 Don't think what you do does 

not matter, it does. 

 Together in Service, 

CC Angela 



COMING EVENTS 

 

MD 7  District Conventions 
 

District 7-I - September 11-12 - Mountain Home 
 

District 7-L - October 30-31 - Texarkana 
 

District 7-O - October 23-24 Heber Springs 
 

District  7-N   - November 6-7 - North Little Rock 
 

Plan on attending—you  
always learn something you can use as a Lion!! 

 

**************** 
  

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Plan now to attend!! 
 

MD 7 Midwinter Leadership Forum 
 

January 22 - 23, 2016 
 

Jonesboro 
 

Lion Brad Baker has some outstanding speakers lined up— 
several we’ve not heard before, so it promises to be a lot of  

new information and experiences!! 
 
 
 
 



CLUBS AROUND THE STATE ARE MAKING NEWS!! 

CALICO ROCK 

Representatives from the Calico Rock Lions Club and the Calico Rock Organization for  
Revitalization Efforts came together and presented checks in the amount of $250 each I 
n support of the Izard County chapter of the Single Parent Scholarship Fund program.   

As the state level program matches county chapter donations dollar-for-dollar  
the program will actually realize $1000 in available funds for distribution  

as scholarship awards to eligible Izard County applicants.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Single Parent Scholarship Fund donation presentation included (from left to right)  
Rich Fischer, CORE president; Laura Lawrence, Izard County chapter secretary;  

Josh Wilson, Izard County chapter vice chair; and John Yutsus,  
Calico Rock Lions club immediate past president.     

 

MARIANNA CHARTER NIGHT 
 
 
 
 

Marianna Lions Club members           
 
 

 
DG Stan presenting President Millie Hill 
                with Club Charter 
 
 

  
 
 

      Brad Baker, speaker 
   



 



 



 



 



 



 


